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British Steel – Notification of extreme demand & capacity constraints 
 

Dear Customer, 
 
Due to extreme high demand impacting on capacity levels, I am writing to inform you that British Steel is 
temporarily closing the orderbook, and therefore with immediate effect we are unable to accept any new 
orders for production. 
 
Please note that ex-stock sales are unaffected by this announcement, and that we shall continue to 
despatch materials already produced as normal. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this announcement, please do not hesitate to contact me or the 
usual member of your account management team. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Ben Cunliffe 
Commercial Director, Construction 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


